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Questions Received the Week of 10/26–30/20 

 

Binion ES 

1. I have noticed some discrepancies in the COVID dashboard and what is happening on the 

campus level concerning the reporting of cases. I see other districts with more cases 

popping up and know that not all of the cases in Birdville have accurately been reported. I 

am referring parents to this resource when they have questions, and want to make sure it 

is accurately reporting what is happening at their school and within the district. What steps 

are we taking to make sure that all cases are reported so that parents truly have the 

best information available? What criteria goes into reporting and who makes the 

decision as to whether something is added to the dashboard? When is something 

removed from the dashboard and considered resolved? 

A. 
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